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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  The Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: Joel P. Landeen, Assistant City Attorney 
 
DATE:  11-9-11 
 
RE: Recommendations of the Ad Hoc Sign Code Task Force 
 
 On September 26, 2011, the City Council held a special meeting to discuss the 
recommendations of the Ad Hoc Sign Code Task Force.  At that meeting the City Council gave 
staff direction on how to proceed with a majority of the task force’s recommendations. The City 
Council directed that first reading of the ordinance implementing the recommendations be 
brought back to committee within 60 days.  Staff is still working on drafting the ordinance.  I am 
requesting that the Legal and Finance Committee continue this item for two weeks to allow staff 
sufficient time to draft and review the ordinance.  The continuance will also allow staff to 
incorporate the recommendations made at the most recent City Council meeting into the first 
draft. 
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